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The 200-8-2009 New Highland SBDM Council was comprised of the following members:  Joan Hill, Jackie Gibbons, Lana Mitchell, Stephanie Brown, Lorri Roman and Connie Goff.

Subcommittees and Membership:

· Public Relations/Climate Committee-Tracy Ramsey, Trevor Goodman, Brandon Miles, Kathy Ledford, Megan McAlister, Jessica Miler, Robyn Khan, Jessica Purchis, Melanie Barnes, Regina Padgett

· Planning/CSIP Committee-Elyse Pickwick, Robin Pitvorec, Teresa Edlin, Kristin Gani

· Discipline Committee-Karen Drake, Stephanie Gray, Mark Thomas, Diana Malley, Christene Baldwin, Georgia Gordon, Kasey Johnson, Robbie Howard

· Fundraising Committee-Carol Butler, Julie Mattingly, Elisabeth Scott, Kaytie Georgel

· Budget Committee-Mike Mayhew, Lisa Ortiz, Lisa Greene, Lana Mitchell, Joan Hill, Jackie Gibbons, Bonnie Turner

· Curriculum Committee-Wanda Miller, Holly Sheroan, Missy Sego, Kim Sweet, Regina Padgett

· Technology Committee-Renee Cox, Angie Rendon, David Jenkins, J.D. Duncan, Kristy Gay

· Professional Development Committee-Stephanie Ferguson, Karen Davis, Beth Carroll, Jackie Gibbons, Clint Nelson

Areas the Council chose to address:

· Plan-The council set targets for closing achievement gaps.  The new school improvement plan was reviewed, revised and approved by the council.  

· Planning Process-Test scores and data were analyzed as a part of the CSIP process.  The technology committee developed and recommended a long-range technology plan for the building.  The KEYs leadership team set long term and short-term targets for school climate improvement.

· Professional development-was focused on training for our new Everyday Math program, CHAMPs school-wide discipline, and professional learning communities for our special education team.

· Budgets-All school fund budgets and expenditures were approved by the council.  The utilization of staffing allocations was recommended  and approved by the council.  Carryover money was spent according to council recommendations.  Section 7 requests were developed for the 2009-10 school year.

· Policies-Updates were made throughout the year.  Policies reviewed and/or rewritten included morning drop-off policy, class cap-size policy, and the student assignment policy.

· Consultation process-This process was utilized for 3 ESS daytime waiver positions, 2 primary teaching positions, a hearing impaired teacher position, an LBD teacher, a half time fine arts position, and a .5 assistant position.

· Principal selection-N/A

Successes:

· Continued support of the KEYs process in the building resulting in major “buy-in” for shared leadership. 

· Planning and development for a Reading Intervention program.

· New safety procedures in the form of morning student drop-off process limiting access to the building.

